
 

 
13 May 2016 
 
 
«Title» «Full_Given_Names» «Surname» «CompanyOrganisation_Name» 
«Contact_Name»  
«Address1» 
«Address2» 
«SuburbArea» 
«Town»    
 
  
 
«Email_Address» 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

HEARING NOTICE CHANGED DATES AND COMMISSIONERS MINUTE #2  
HAMILTON CITY COUNCIL PROPOSED RUAKURA VARIATION 

 
Council has appointed an independent Hearing Administrator, Steve Rice, to administer the 
hearing and the scheduling of submitters / further submitters who wish to appear. 
 
The attached Minute relates to the planned hearing, and the new dates, please read it 
carefully and note changes to actions required by yourself. 
 
The hearing will now commence on 3 August 2016 at 9.30 am, at a venue to be advised, and at 
9.00 am on subsequent hearing days to 17th August 2016, except 12th August will be a non sitting 
day. The venue will be the subject of a specific note to all parties to the hearing once an alternate 
has been secured. 
 
IMPORTANT- the Ruakura Variation is no longer being heard in Sections.  



 
The hearing will continue on an ‘as and if required’ basis, and may be subject to change.  
 
As normal, the Applicant, in this case Hamilton City Council, makes their presentation first to the 
Committee, as proponent, now just on the 3rd August 2016. 
 
In relation to hearing organisation, scheduling, and general queries about the hearing procedures, 

contact Steve Rice, details below. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Steve Rice 
Rice Resources Limited 
Hearing Administrator for Hamilton City Council 
 
Email: steve@riceres.co.nz  (15 Mb box size)  
Phone: 07 846 5267 Fax: 07 846 5269 Mobile: 021 1912346 
Mail: PO Box 431, Waikato Mail Centre, HAMILTON 3240       
Courier: 2 Ayrshire Drive, Grandview Heights HAMILTON 3200 
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